
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00429 - Graves County Water District rates
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 12:33:00 PM

Dear Mr. Beckham:

Thank you for your comments on the application of the Graves County Water District for a rate adjustment.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2018-00429. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2018-
00429.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 8:11 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Graves County Water District proposed rate increase

-----Original Message-----
From: Rex Beckham 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 10:13 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Graves County Water District proposed rate increase

I have a 2" water meter to enable my small backyard business. The business is seasonal, meaning very little usage
3\4 of the year. I paid for the cost of the meter and enjoy the benefits of an adequate water supply when needed,
although rarely exceeding the minimum. For the 12 months of 2018 I exceeded the minimum charge 1 month. The
proposed 85% rate increase for 2" meters is obviously not in line with the other meter services and will be a
hardship for me. I can't speak for other commercial customers but most likely there are others that will be adversely
affected as well.  As you study the proposed increase, please consider my comments.

Sincerely

Rex Beckham
1330 SR849E

Andrew.Melnykovych
Received



Boaz, MY 42027



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2018-00429

*S. Boyd Neely, Jr.
Neely, Brien, Wilson, & Toombs, PLLC
238 North 7th Street
P.O. Box 708
Mayfield, KENTUCKY  42066

*Graves County Water District
P. O. Box 329
Mayfield, KY  42066

*Kevin Leonard
Water & Wastewater Manager
Mayfield Electric & Water Systems
301 East Broadway
P.O. Box 347
Mayfield, KENTUCKY  42066




